OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

JAY SHAH

Honorary Secretary
BCClI

Date: 24 February 2022

To,
Hon Secretary,
All Affiliated Units of BCCI

Sub: Update on Sr Women’s T20 Trophy and Col CK Naidu Trophy 2021-22.

Dear All,
Trust you and your family are doing well.

As we completed the Round 1 of Ranji Trophy 2021-22, it gives me immense pleasure to apprise you
that Sr Women’s T20 Trophy and Col CK Naidu Trophy — 2021-22 shall take place during the months
of March — May 2022.

BCCI will share draw of the tournaments and bio safety protocols in due course.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully, 7 =22

J HAH
Honorary Secretary,
BCCI
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